
22/04/2024 - 03/05/2024 - Two week swimming block for
Year 6 children. All information to be sent to parents/carers
at the beginning of term. Keep an eye out for a consent link
on ClassCharts.

08/5/2024- RNLI talk for Years 4-6. Important messages
delivered to our older children on the importance of water
safety.

Sports Day for Foundation Phase & Key Stage 2- We have
pencilled in dates for the end of May. Date to be confirmed.

20/05/2024- INSET day 

16/06/2024 - 19/06/2025-  Residential-  An exciting 3 night
stay for Year 5 & 6 children.

02/07/2024 & 03/07/2024- Whole school summer show. Our
school production will take place on these days. We are in the
process of finalising what the show will be. 

05/07/2024- Whole school summer fayre organised by our
PTFA. More information to follow.  
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Friday 22nd March 2024- Spring Term Newsletter
Dear parents/carers, 

We want to express our gratitude for the warm welcome we’ve received as part of our newly appointed role of acting
leaders of Primary Phase. It has certainly been a busy but enjoyable first half term. We are excited to work
alongside you all to provide the best possible education and experiences for our children. We will be sending home
half-termly newsletters to keep you updated with information and any upcoming events. Our newsletters will grow
overtime and in the near future will include information from our ‘Family Engagement Officer’ Mrs Pritchard and they
will also feature contributions from children across primary. 

Upcoming events in summer term

Acting Leaders of Primary Phase
Mr L Cross - CrossL60@Hwbcymru.net
Mrs S Whitcombe- WhitcombeS11@Hwbcymru.net

Spring Term 2024
It has been wonderful seeing our children across the school share their end of term learning. We’ve had a number of
film premieres and dance shows taking place this week. We even had a local celebrity Richard Hibbard attend and
award trophies to our Year 5 children for their acting performances! We’d like to thank Mr Hibbard and all of our
parents for attending each of the performances, it was clear to see how happy this made our children.

A special mention to our PTFA for organising a fantastic school disco this week. Your hard work and dedication
made it a memorable event for all of our children and we thank you for your commitment in providing these
opportunities. If anyone is free to support our PTFA please get in contact as any help is always greatly appreciated. 

We would also like to thank you all and our local businesses for your generous donations to the Easter raffle this
week!

It has been positive to see our primary phase attendance figures rising this term. Thank you for your continued
support!


